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6th June 2017/ 135                 
Dear Parent/Carer      
  
 
London Aquarium Trip  
 
I regret to inform you that in light of recent events both in London and Manchester we have taken the 
decision to cancel the trip to The London Aquarium. 
 
The three main reasons are as follows: 
1. We would be going into Central London (Westminster) 
2. We would be travelling on public transport (Tube) 
3. We would be travelling with a large number of students (60) 
 
In view of just these three reasons it is prudent on our part to plan this trip for a much later date if the 
situation changes in future. 
 
This week 
   
SHINE returns on Saturday 10th June 2017. We will continue with the theme of culture for the next three 
weeks.  
We will explore the different types of food that are prepared and eaten within each culture. The students will 
have an opportunity to sample dishes from around the world in the coming weeks in an end of year BBQ 
party. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
Eunice Burlingham  
 
(Shine Project Manager)  

 

 


